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M-CHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Wednesday, January 31, 2024

It’s a great day to be alive and to be a Panther!

Today’s Activities
6:00am - Cheer Practice
11:00am - Access Testing - Library
11:10am - French & Spanish Club - Room 2203
4:15pm - “Hello Dolly” Drama Rehearsals
4:15pm - After School Tutoring
4:20pm - Track & Field Open Gym
4:30pm - Wrestling Practice
4:30pm - Boys Basketball Practice
4:45pm - Panther Baseball Open Gym @ Evangel Church Gym
6:30pm - Girls Basketball Practice

Thursday, February 1,, 2024
8:00am - TRIO Talent Search Advisor - Library
8:00am - TRIO Upward Bound Advisor - Library
11:00am - Departure: Wrestling @ Crossover Duel, Monte Vista – Start @ 6pm
4:15pm - “Hello Dolly” Drama Rehearsals
4:20pm - Track & Field Open Gym
4:30pm - Boys Basketball Practice
4:45pm - Panther Baseball Open Gym @ Evangel Church Gym
6:30pm - Girls Basketball Practice

NEW NEWS:
Juniors: A Prom Committee meeting has been set for January 31st @ 6pm in the Library. Come discuss Prom and ideas.

Parents are invited! Have questions - see Mrs. Yazzie or Mrs. Hite!

Seniors: Jostens has made adjustments to the online prices and are ready for you to place your orders online or If you prefer some assistance or
have questions before ordering, a Jostens rep will be here to help you and your parent/guardian place your order on February 26th!! Jostens
offers Lettermans Jackets, Class Rings, Senior Apparel, Beautiful Invitations, and your Cap and Gown! Please know that February 26th is
the deadline for ordering so that your items will arrive in time for Graduation. See the posted flyers for more info or see your Senior Sponsor
Ms. McHenry for ordering forms.

A recruiter for the Army National Guard will be in the commons during lunch on tomorrow, Stop by the Guidance Office if you are interested and
would like to speak to them.

Seniors: A representative from Western Colorado University will be on campus, Tuesday, February 6, at 9am. Please sign up in the Guidance

Office if you would like to meet with them.

OPPORTUNITY OF THE DAY: CHILDREN OF WARRIORS NATIONAL PRESIDENTS’ SCHOLARSHIP
It is important to acknowledge the sacrifices of our service members who preserve our freedom, but
that is not enough. The sacrifices of the children of those who served should also be honored.
Providing funds to assist these children so they can pursue higher education is a concrete way of
showing how much we, as a nation, care.These scholarships are awarded to 15 students annually
who excel in academics and volunteer in their communities. DEADLINE IS MARCH 1, 2024

For the list of requirements and application visit:
https://studentscholarships.org/scholarship/12483/children-of-warriors-national-presidents-scholarship

https://studentscholarships.org/scholarship/12483/children-of-warriors-national-presidents-scholarship






















Teen drivers are more likely to get into an accident with
multiple teen passengers. Help reduce the risk of an



accident by driving alone or with one passenger.
#DriveSafeDW











Youth & families in need: visit our winter closet to stay warm this winter! We’re packed with
coats, hats, thermals, gloves, hoodies, and more in a variety of youth sizes.

Find us at Piñon Project: 210 East Main Street in the youth space. This is a community
resource- please share it widely. (Please note, we are still accepting donations)
If you have any questions, or are looking for a specific size / item, contact Ellis

at: emcnichol@pinonproject.org or 970-560-7033









Also, follow our Montezuma-Cortez High School Facebook Page
for updates and information!

https://www.facebook.com/MCHSCortez/

https://www.facebook.com/MCHSCortez/


To view all M-CHS calendar events, go to our website calendar at the link below:
https://www.cortez.k12.co.us/our-schools/mchs/calendar

If you would like to be removed from our M-CHS Daily Announcements for the 23-24 School year,

please email bvaldez@cortez.k12.co.us with your request.
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